From: Steve Riecks <spriecks@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 17, 2023 3:31 PM

To: Planning & Development <plandev@countyofdane.com>
Subject: Proposed tower #2583

County Zoining and Land Regulation Committee

We are against the proposed tower being built. We live at 6138 Meadowsweet Trail in McFarland, next to the land
owned by Skaalen and very close to the proposed site for the tower. We chose our lot because of its location being
adjacent to Skaalen property and knowing that some day they would develop a 55 and older housing village. The Hope
Gun Club was already here in the area and that did not deter us from building. This proposed tower Definitely would
have deterred us though if it was already constructed on this proposed site. We are concerned now about our
property value if this tower is built. Thank you for listening to our concern. Priscilla Riecks

Sent from my iPad



